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Marion County GOP opposes this bill. 

 

Oregon is 49th in business taxes and 41st in personal taxes. Taxation in Oregon is 

already excessive ranking Oregon as one of the most taxed states in the union. This 

bill would only add to that burden. We have yet to see any meaningful attempt by the 

Oregon Legislature to prioritize spending on behalf of the taxpayers of Oregon. 

Oregonians are done being overtaxed. The Salem payroll tax was defeated by a vote 

of 83%. Oregon received record revenue last cycle.  We are done.  

 

Joel Pawloski LTC(R) 

Chair, Marion County GOP 


